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Silent Auction

Your donation to of an item 
to benefit this fundraiser is 
100% tax deductible.  We are 
looking for individuals or 
businesses to donate an item or 
service for our silent auction and 
raffle.  

Currently we have items 
ranging from artwork by local 
artists, to bottles of wine, to 
Dodgers Tickets!  Consider 
donating printing, a 
photography studio sitting, re-
grouting a bathroom, dining gift 
certificates, etc.  Anything goes!

Please email us at 
thedubeyfund@gmail.com or 
call 310.421.8216 if you have 
something you’d like to give.

All items should be 
submitted no later than Monday, 
July 26th, 2010.

Contributions are tax-deductible to the 
extent allowed by the law. This campaign 

is administered by the National Transplant 
Assistance Fund, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 

providing fundraising assistance to 
transplant and catastrophic injury 

patients. Information: 800-642-8399.

SuperDubey Times
The Next Annual Fundraiser

Sunday, August 1st, 2010 Calamigos Ranch, Malibu Canyon 11a.m.-4 p.m.

Surfs Up!  It’s time to get 
ready for this summer’s Next 
Annual Fundraiser!  The outdoor 
summer concert and picnic at the 
beautiful Malibu Canyon, 
Calamigos Ranch will benefit the 
NTAF Southwest Spinal Cord 
Injury Fund in honor of Larry 
Dubey - this family fun outdoor 
event is open to the public!  

We need your assistance to 
help make this event as successful 
as possible.  Please see our call for 
Silent Auction donations in the 
box to the right and please help us 
by sharing this newsletter and 
information about Larry with a 
friend of yours who doesn’t know 
Larry - this event needs the help 
of the entire community.

WHAT ARE WE FUNDRAISING FOR?
We are fundraising through the 

Catastrophic Injury Program of NTAF to 
raise money for Larry’s uninsured medical 
costs. Funds raised through this event will 
go to pay for caregiving costs - Larry needs 
assistance 24 hours a day!  He is also in need 
of a $60,000 surgery to remove a cyst and 
scar tissue that are not only preventing 

Larry from meaningful recovery in the area 
above his injury, but leave him in immense 
pain and discomfort in parts of this body 
that he cannot otherwise feel.  
     If you are unable to attend, but would like 
assist Larry with a donation, please visit his 
blog for information on “how to help”.


